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Alaska Medicaid Provider Update  

Mental Health Physician Clinic (MHPC) 

May 21, 2021 
 
Effective 07/01/2021, for all dates of service on and after 07/01/2021, claims submitted for services 
rendered by Mental Health Physician Clinics must be submitted to Optum, the Division of Behavioral 
Health’s (DBH) administrative service organization (ASO).  
Questions? Contact MPASSunit@alaska.gov. 
   

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

BH3382_05/2021 United Behavioral Health operating under the brand Optum 
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